
This legislation is not prohibiting a licensed mental health professional from providing treatment 
services to patients/clients whom present with sexual issues or concerns. The prohibition is narrow and 
specific to those providing sexual abuse specific treatment - defined as the evaluation, assessment, and 
reformation of sexual offense issues - to individuals referred or mandated to sexual abuse specific 
treatment by governmental agencies (e.g., Board of Parole & Post Prison Supervision, community 
corrections agencies, Department of Human Services) or similar entities (e.g., university/college).  


